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Request for clearance for Edward Curry Dugan, manager of the Bando Hotel.
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Dear Major Ungerleider:
Mr. Edward Curry Uigen, manager for the
Bando Hotel, will arrive in Seoul on June 25th.
It would be very much appreciated if you could
please arrange a clearance to enter Korea for
Mr, Dugan,
Sincerely yours,

K, M. Whang
Office of the President

Major Alvin D. Ungerleider
Special Assistant to the

Army Cosmander
Office of the Commanding General
Eighth United States Amy
Yongsan
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